
 
Dear Friend of the Arts, 

As members of the Terre Haute Symphony League, our mission is to support the Terre 

Haute Symphony Orchestra, the oldest continuing professional orchestra in the state. 

Each year, we host a fundraiser that provides significant financial assistance with helping 

the Symphony maintain its level of excellence. Funds raised from our events allow us to 

proudly sponsor a concert each season to ensure the continuation of music in our great 

community.  

This year, our fundraiser is titled Solly, Brent & Brews. We will welcome guest artists 

Solly Burton (mandolin) and Brent McPike (guitar) for an evening of live music, food, 

and drinks at the Terre Haute Brewing Company on Friday, July 15. Federal Coffee & 

Fine Foods is proudly catering this event. 

Last year’s fundraiser, Hats Off to Broadway, featured a very successful on-line Silent 

Auction. We were very grateful for the donations that made it possible! This year, we 

hope to have another successful auction. Would you be willing to donate an item to 

our auction this year? Items that have been popular in the past are: 

o Bed and Breakfast experience 

o Baskets of all kinds (bourbon, wine, cheese, popcorn, etc.) 

o Entertainment packages (weekend trips, concert tickets, etc.) 

o Restaurant/Service gift cards 

o Jewelry 

o Artwork 

How to Donate 

Contact Mary Halsted (dahalsted@aol.com) or Judy Stoffel (jstoffel1144@gmail.com) to 

confirm your donation details. Items can be dropped off at the THSO Office M-F, 10am-

5pm, at 25 N 6th Street, Terre Haute, IN 47807. Please call ahead before dropping off an 

item, (812) 242-8476. We can also arrange for items to be picked up for convenience! 

We can accept donations until July 1, 2022. 

Thank you for your consideration and on-going support! 

Sincerely, 

The Terre Haute Symphony League 


